
SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060

MEDIA RELEASE

DATE/TIME: August 28, 2013  
 
TOPIC:  Surf School Molest Case - Additional Location   CASE NUMBER: 13S-06388 
 

INFORMATION: 
 
Another location has been identified in the investigation of Santa Cruz Surf School owner and operator Dylan 
Greiner.  Investigators have identified a new location where Mr. Greiner was secretly taking inappropriate photos 
of young girls.  The latest revelation involved the Seahorse Swim School operating out of the swimming pool at 
the Santa Cruz High School Campus.   Seahorse Swim School was renting the pool facility for swim classes.  Other 
than renting the facility, Santa Cruz City Schools did not have an affiliation with the swim school and are not 
responsible for the employees or volunteers of the swim school.   
 
The ownership of the Seahorse Swim School is completely cooperative with the police department’s 
investigation.  Mr. Greiner’s association with the swim school was as a volunteer.  His surf school was brought in 
as a special guest for “Pool Jr. Guard” programs run by the swim school.   
 
In all of the locations, Detectives have identified over a dozen victims in this case.  Additionally, we have received 
over 100 inquiries from concerned parents.  Detectives are identifying victims and locations as quickly as possible.  
 
The Santa Cruz Police Department has set up a special email account for parental inquiries.  The email address is 
 
investigations@cityofsantacruz.com 
 
Some parents have asked for Detectives to send photos for confirmation.  Due to obvious confidentiality 
concerns, we cannot send out photos for identification.  Investigators will need concerned parents to provide the 
following information via the email account to assist in determining if their child was a victim in this case: 
 

Parent Name: 
Address: 
Home Telephone: 
Cellular Telephone: 
Child’s Name: 
Child’s Age: 
Dates of visit at Surf School: 
Appropriate Image of Child: 
 

If your child has been identified as a victim in this case, you will be contacted by a member of our Investigations 
team.   

For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Steve Clark Phone:  (831) 420-5815

To Leave ANONYMOUS information regarding this incident, please call our TIP LINE (831) 420-5995 or use our mobile 
iPhone and Android App


